
News from Namibia
We  are  pleased  to  publish  the  combined  newsletter  of  TCL
miners and United Fishermen.

United Fishers and Tsumeb Workers news

http://workersinternational.info/2017/07/news-from-namibia/
http://workersinternational.info/wp-content/uploads/United-Fishers-and-Tsumeb-Workers-news.pdf

